
Kalama Water LLC 
October 20, 2021 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE OF RATES For1-Inch METERED CUSTOMERS 

 
It is proposed that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission update the water 
rates charged for one (1”) customers by Kalama Water LLC.  The proposed rates are taken 
from our 3/4 -inch meter rates and upsized based on commission meter size factors for larger 
meters. The new rates will be effective on December 1, 2021. The rates will be based on water 
used after December 1, and reflected on your December 31, 2021 billing. 

 
Below is a table showing the water rates for 1-Inch meters. 

 
Monthly Rates  Rate 
Base Rate $75.00 
Base rate includes an allowance of 12,460 gallons per month NA 
12,461 – 24,930 gallons per 1,000 gallons or portion thereof $3.00 
Over 24,930 gallons per 1,000 gallons or portion thereof $5.00 

 
If you have any questions about the filing and how it will affect you, please call Kalama 
Water, LLCat (503) 816-1403 
 

The commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher than the 
company’s request, depending on the results of the investigation. You can submit a comment on 
this case by using the “Submit a Comment” feature on the Commission’s website at 
www.utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below. 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Post Office Box 477250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone: 1(888)333-WUTC (9882) 
 

Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which 
is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on November 24, 2021. You will have an opportunity to provide your 
comments at this meeting. The UTC building is closed to the public until further notice. This 
open meeting will be conducted virtually. If you intend to listen or participate, call (360)-664-
1234 at least one day before the open meeting date for instructionson how to sign-in to the 
virtual open meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kalama Water, LLC 
 


